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[DATE]

Ms. Doe
111 Deer Haven Dr.
Forestville, PA 11111

Dear Ms. Doe,

I hope this letter finds you well. As a proud graduate of the Wildlife Leadership Academy, I am excited to share my experiences with you. Last summer, I attended the Pennsylvania [FIELD SCHOOL NAME] Field School, where I delved into the world of [SPECIES] and their habitat. The most memorable part for me was [INSERT YOUR STORY HERE].

Since then, I've been actively involved in Outreach efforts aimed at giving back to our community. My favorite outreach project so far as been [PROJECT] where I [DETAILS]. I am currently participating in a mission to raise $30,000 to Pay It Forward to the next class of Academy students. I am passionate about this cause because [share a reason you want to help], and my personal goal is to raise [$XXX].

Your support will truly make a difference in shaping the next generation of conservation leaders. I have enclosed a donation form with this letter, and any contribution you make will be tax-deductible. You can visit my online giving page at [UPDATE THIS LINK wildlifeleadershipacademy.org/YOURLINK] to donate today.

Thank you for considering supporting me in this Pay It Forward initiative. Your generosity means a lot!

Sincerely,
Jane Buck
Conservation Ambassador, [FIELD SCHOOL], Class of [YEAR]

P.S. This year, your donation is being matched 1 to 1 by The Campbell Foundation – so any amount you give will be doubled – so exciting!
The Wildlife Leadership Academy, a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, is a cooperative initiative involving state agencies and conservation organizations.
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